Saudi Arabia // Release Dr. al-Qahtani Now
Write to one or more of these addressees:
His Majesty King Salman Bin Abdul Aziz Al Saud
Office of His Majesty the King
Royal Court, Riyadh
KINGDOM OF SAUDI ARABIA
Salutation: Your Majesty,
His Royal Highness Prince Muhammad bin Naif bin Abdul
Aziz Al Saud, Minister of the Interior
Ministry of the Interior, P.O. Box 2933
Airport Road, Riyadh 11134
KINGDOM OF SAUDI ARABIA
Salutation: Your Royal Highness,
Ambassador Princess Reema Bandar Al-Saud
Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia
601 New Hampshire Ave. NW
Washington DC 20037
Salutation: Dear Ambassador,
I am writing to ask for the immediate and unconditional release of Dr. Mohammad al-Qahtani from prison. Dr. Mohammad al-Qahtani has been sentenced to ten years in prison by the Special Criminal Court, on account of his peaceful work on human rights through the Saudi Association for Civil and Political Rights (ACPRA). 
International laws protects the freedoms of thought, expression, and peaceful assembly. It is incumbent upon Saudi Arabia to recognize these standards and to, therefore, cease the prosecution and imprisonment of those who exercise these rights.
I am particularly worried since another ACPRA co-founder, Dr. Abdullah al-Hamid, died in prison in 2020 due to lack of adequate health care. There is concern about the state of health of   Dr. Mohammad al-Qahtani as well. 
I respectfully ask the Saudi authorities to release Dr. Mohammad al-Qahtani without delay, to drop all charges against him, and to ensure that he has access to adequate medical care. I further ask that human rights organizations can be established and operated freely within your country.
Sincerely,
